
Broyles, Randi 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Attachments: 

-----Original Message-----

Blankenship, Johni 
Monday, June 15, 2020 9:12 AM 
Broyles, Randi 
FW: <EXTERNAL-SENDER>RE: Marijuana License #22294 Alaska Grown Cannabis: 
Assembly Public Comment 06/16/2020 
picture1.JPG; Picture2.JPG; Picture3.JPG; Picture4.JPG; Banta Bldg DEC Septic design.pdf 

From: sullivanak@alaska.net [mailto:sullivanak@alaska.net] 
Sent: Saturday, June 13, 2020 9:28 AM 
To: Blankenship, Johni <JBlankenship@kpb.us> 

Subject: <EXTERNAL-SENDER>RE: Marijuana License #22294 Alaska Grown Cannabis: Assembly Public Comment 
06/16/2020 

CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the KPB system. Please use caution when responding or providing 

information. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, know the content is safe and 
were expecting the communication. 

Good morning Johni. Attached are photos pertaining to the Marijuana License #22294 Alaska Grown Cannabis that I will 
be testifying on Tuesday, June 16th assembly meeting. 

There were concerns about the location at the Planning and Zoning Commission meeting and without any photos or site 

visit, the commission approved the location. I would like the Assembly Members to be able to see what my concerns are 
via the photographs provided. 

If you have any problems with opening the attachments, please let me know. There will be two emails with photos. The 
fi le is to large to send as one email. There should be one (1) DEC document and four (4) photo in this email. Photo's five 
(5) - Seven (7) will be in the second email. 

Thank you for all your efforts. 

Dianna Sullivan 
(907) 252-2545 










